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WELCOME TO PATRIOT NJROTC! 
Whether you are a new or returning cadet or parent, we 
welcome you to Frederick County’s only JROTC program, Patriot 
NJROTC.  Open to all high school students in FCPS, we are proud 
to announce that we have participation from EVERY high school 
in the county, and have our highest enrollment to date with over 
150 cadets.   

This is the first monthly newsletter of the 2016 – 2017 school 
year, and will include answers to some of our most commonly 
asked questions.  E-mailed and uploaded to the website just 
prior to the upcoming month, it is a handy resource to identify 
upcoming events while reading about our most recent activity. 

   

AUGUST 2016 

DRILL TEAM MEETING 
0615 - 0715 
NJROTC classroom 1443 
(Enter building at front entrance) 

  AUG 

29 

ORIENTEERING TEAM MEETING 
1445 - 1600 
NJROTC classroom 1443 

  AUG 

29 

RIFLE TEAM MEETING 
1445 - 1600 
NJROTC classroom 1445 

     

  AUG 

30 

DRILL 

RIFLE 

UNIT 

ORIENTEERING 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

Tricia Buckman, President 
Jim Assurian, Vice President 
Luci Riegel, Treasurer 
Judy Metelski, Secretary 
Beckey May, At Large Director 
Mary Assurian, At Large Director 
 

We are very fortunate to receive tremendous support from our 
Boosters.  A 501c, non-profit, the Patriot Boosters assist the unit by 
providing a wide variety of support services from transportation and 
tailgating to spirit wear and fundraising.  We simply wouldn’t be half 
as efficient without their support.  

Please consider signing up to help out a little or a lot.  Many hands 
make light work.  :-)  Patriot Booster members will be available at 
Back to School Night to talk about ways you can help. 

 

PATRIOT BOOSTERS 

We will miss LCDR Henry Lane 
who retired after opening the unit 
the unit’s first and only Senior 
Naval Science Instructor, but are 
pleased to welcome his 
replacement.   Lt. Col Gregg Lyon, 
USMC (Retired) is joining us after a 
28-year career as a Marine Corps 
infantry officer, and brings a 
wealth of experience and 
leadership that will help further 
develop our growing unit.  This 
year, he will instruct Naval Science 
2 and 3. 
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